
                                                     
Regional Committee Association of the Veneto's 

immigrants 
 

Regional Manifestation for Immigrants’ 
Rights 

 

Saturday 1st of December at Padova 
 

Meeting point train station of Padova at 14:00. 
 

The law “Amato-Ferrero” MUST be quickly 
approved 

 

It's enough with burocracy! Reducing the time for renewing 
the working permit (“permesso di soggiorno”) 
 
Say NO to prefixed conventions: prices and timings are 
unacceptable at the post office 
  
YES to legalizing and YES to the insurance at work! 
 

Demanding government approvals in: 
 

• Disappearance of the working permit (“contratto di soggiorno'') 
Extending the time of stay of the working permit (“permesso di 
soggiorno”) 

• Assigning to the different municipalities to deal with working 
permits (“permesso di soggiorno”) 

• Elimination of the Certificate of the accommodation eligibility 
• Abolition of the payment of 72 euros for renewing the working 

permit (“permesso di soggiorno) 
• Receiving back the taxes when leaving Italy 
• Rights of administrative voting's 
 

Participants: Marino Fantino, secretary of CISL Veneto; 
Marie L. Niwemukobwa, Abdallah member of the Regional Committee of the Migrants’ 
Association 
To conclude with Morena Piccinini, National Secretary of Cgil 


